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To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0537/AGRP - Case Officer Miss Helen Webster - Received

from Building Conservation at The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62
5BP, Via Email: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk

There are concerns that the proposed structure, through virtue of its size, materials and location will have a
negative impact on the setting of the listed building. It is understood, however, that the proposed building is
to be a temporary measure to accommodate the current harvest until a more preferable site with better
access can be identified. On this basis there is no objection to the application but a condition indicating that
any approval granted is temporary and finite is strongly recommended. BD
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